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Good morning, 

 

This bill is designed to hurt Oregonians. I have voted by mail my whole life. It allows 

me to research issues and vote accordingly. It would be regressive to allow this to 

happen. Many people would be unable to vote and have their opinions matter due to 

lack of transport, inability to leave work or many other reason's. It's unacceptable that 

this is even being talked about let alone voted on. 

 

Thank you for your time.  


